
 

 
Seal of Protection Training 

What is the Seal of Protection (SoP)? 
The Seal of Protection is a grassroots effort to 
establish minimum standards for all youth serving 
organizations in the Cayman Islands.  There are 
currently no minimum standards for organizations 
that work with youth as customers, clients and 
beneficiaries.  This is a multi-agency response to a 
gap that is making children and young people in 
Cayman vulnerable.

What is the SoP training? 
The Seal of Protection training is 
aimed at empowering administrators 
programme managers, and youth 
services providers with the necessary 
skills and information to formulate 
policies, procedures and practices 
that will keep the youth in their care 
safe.

What will the training cover? 
The training will cover creating Safe 
Environments, Code of Conduct, Screening 
& Hiring Practices, Reporting Procedures, 
Considerations for Children with Special 
Needs, and Implementation, all within the 
context of the Cayman Islands.

What will we get out of it? 
This is a hands on training where participants 
will actively work on existing policies as well as 
developing policies that they do not currently 
have.  Participants will work on actual 
documents that they will take back to their 
organizations for review and implementation.

For what organizations is this training intended? 
This training is open to all youth serving organizations- attendees should be persons 
with the responsibility of creating policies and/or dealing with recruitment and 
development of personnel and volunteers.

What is the cost? 
This training is free.

When is the training? 
November 17 & 18, 8:30am-4:30pm

Limited spaces available. 
Email 

deputy@redcross.org.ky for 
more information or to register.


